
Notes from the CRSP Management Center 

Follow­Up Public Information Forum 

The Colorado River Storage Project (CRSP) Management Center will be hosting 
a follow­up public information forum on April 10 and a comment forum 
immediately following. Subjects for discussion will include a proposed stepped­ 
rate increase and the 2010 Work Program Review (WPR) for the Salt Lake City 
Area Integrated Projects (SLCA/IP) firm power and CRSP transmission and 
ancillary services rates. Updated and/or new items will be distributed at the 
meeting. 

The comment period will be extended from April 3 to May 5, 2008. The 
proposal is to have these rate adjustments effective October 1, 2008. A Federal 
Register Notice will be published in the next few weeks to provide further 
details. 

April 10, 2008 Bureau of Reclamation 
Wallace F. Bennett Federal Building 

Thursday Room 8102 

1:30 pm 125 South State Street 
Salt Lake City, Utah 

We look forward to your attendance.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Carol Loftin at (801) 524­6380 or loftinc@wapa.gov 

or CRSPMCadj@wapa.gov
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